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January 2, 2006

Ernie Heffher, President
Pennsylvania Cemetery Funeral Association
100 South 21st Street,
Harrisburg, PA 17104
Via email to ernicheffnerfa'holiyiailcom

Dear Mr. Heffher;

This letter is in reference to the draft regulation titled, "Draft - Pre-need Activities by
Employees & Agents of Licensed Funeral Directors" as prepared by the Pennsylvania
Cemetery Funeral Association.

I wanted you to know that I support the regulation as drafted by PCFA.

Sincerely,

Adam Sheer
President
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